Year 3&4 Spring Term Newsletter 

January 2017   

Happy New Year! I hope you all had a lovely Christmas and are looking forward to the short but busy half term ahead.
Please find enclosed a copy of our new class timetable and an overview of what we are aiming to cover this term as we once more travel back in time but this time to prehistoric Britain! 

The timetable has had to change slightly to accommodate swimming on a Thursday. Spellings for this term will therefore be on a Monday.  Please look out for the blue folder with the spellings for the week in.  Times tables will continue to be tested on a Thursday. The times table of the week is written into the back of their white booklet. Literacy and Maths homework will continue be set weekly - due in on a Monday and new homework given out on a Tuesday. 
This half term we have launched a class reading challenge to encourage even more reading at home with a small prize being awarded to each child who reaches the end. In order for the children to move along the dinosaur footprints they need to read at home with an adult for a reasonable period of time and ask the adult to sign their reading record. Reading four times a week will enable them to reach the end by half term.  Thank you in advance for your support.
PE this term will continue to take place on a Wednesday.  They will aim to be outside as much as possible so please make sure children have the appropriate kit. Children will need their trainers every day for The Daily Mile.  Earrings will need to be taken out on PE day, or tape provided to cover them up. Children need to be responsible for the taking out and putting in of their earrings. Please also check that ALL your child’s uniform is named, including hats, scarves and gloves.

Please remember if you have any concerns do not hesitate to come in and see us. Mornings can be very busy but I am always happy to make time to see you after school.
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